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On October 28, 2015 at the Bank of America (11190 Fairfax Blvd) the pictured suspect withdrew 
$1200 from the victim’s account by using a fraudulent ID.  
 
 

If you have any information on the suspect please contact Detective C. Gil at 
(703)385-7907 or chris.gil@fairfaxva.gov reference case #2015-19168. 
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